
VILLAGE OF LOMIRA NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, December 1, 2021 at 6pm at the Lomira Municipal 

Building located at 425 Water Street, Lomira the Board of the Village of Lomira will hold a public 

forum to discuss and gather public input on the proposed 2022 referendum. This is the second 

public hearing the Board is holding to gather input. The referendum proposes to increase the 

allowable tax levy to fund two services:  

1) a new fire apparatus to replace the 1994 Freightliner custom fire apparatus for an annual 

amount of $64,000. This will impact the current tax bill by approximately $42/$100,000 

valuation 

2) maintain and increase current police staffing levels for an annual amount of $90,000. This 

will impact the current tax bill by approximately $59/$100,000 valuation. 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. Please provide your opinion at the public hearing 

on December 1st.  You may also send responses to 425 Water Street, Lomira, email Village Board 

members, or take the online questionnaire at villageoflomira.com. 
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